OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

November 15, 1968

J. M. Huber Corp.
922 Vaughn Bldg.
Midland, Texas 79701

Gentlemen:

This office wrote to you on February 1, 1968 concerning your
New Mexico "A" State Well No. 1 located in Unit A of Section
2, T-14-S, R-33-E. At this time we had received Form C-103
indicating that you had pulled some 7,584 feet of SX" casing

lD from the well and had temporarily abandoned the well at that

— time. You were requested to immediately furnish this office

U with your plans for the well and if you had no plans for the
well, it was suggested that you enter the well and properly
plug and abandon it.

T\\‘ [7 Please contact this office immediately as to your plans for

\\‘ /] the well.

\Y/

| Yours very truly,

’ OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Superviscr, District 1
JDR/mc



